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UPDATE ON STATUS OF USMX-ILA NEGOTIATIONS 
 
 
 
LYNDHURST, NJ (AUGUST 23, 2024) – FOR IMMEDIATE RELEASE 
 
“While negotiations with many ILA Locals have continued to progress, despite repeated efforts and 
continued outreach, USMX has been unable to secure a meeting with the ILA to resume 
negotiations on a new Master Contract.  
 
On August 22, USMX was notified by the ILA that it filed a Notice to Mediation Agencies (Form F-7) 
with the Federal Mediation & Conciliation Service (FMCS) on August 19. In response, USMX filed 
the same Form F-7 with the FMCS on August 22. 
 
USMX remains ready to continue bargaining at any time, and work toward reaching a new 
agreement that recognizes our workers’ contributions and creates a sustainable future for both 
parties.” 
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